
LIFELINE CONNECTIONS 

CRISIS TRIAGE & STABILIZATION UNIT ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

September 27, 2018 

Center for Community Health 

Second Floor, County Conference Room A 

 

Members Present: Peggy McCarthy, Chiara Caballero, Jeffrey Hite, Marc Muhr, & Kay Roberson 

Members Absent: Brad Berry, Dave Kester, & Jan Bothwell 

Staff Present: Jared Sanford, Arianna Kee, & Krysta Pennington 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:04 pm 

Minutes Approval: The August 2018 minutes were reviewed by the Advisory Board. Chiara motioned to 

approve the minutes, which was seconded. This was then approved by the Advisory Board.  

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Program Opening Update: A meeting with the Department of health for the walkthrough is scheduled 

for next week. We are still on track for opening in spring of next year. 

 

Program Design Discussion: Peggy has been communicating with C-Tran in regards to having a route 

out to the site. Kay noted that C-Tran may be too large of transportation for the location. She stated that it 

may be more beneficial to either work with Uber or a taxi service. Having a vehicle for the location may 

be beneficial in order to bring individuals to the site, as well as working with the SURV van and the local 

community partners. Marc noted that the EMS staff are receiving training in October and will be able to 

transport individuals to the site by the time it opens. As we get closer to the opening date, we will look 

further into transportation options outside of C-Tran.  

 

We will need to get applications submitted by December if we hope of have ENT services for the site, as 

the city is going to be changing its land use process.  

 

OTHER DISCUSSION 

Kay wanted to know if anyone has been out to see the new hospital, and what we will be able to offer that 

they cannot. They will be under a different designation that the Crisis center. It is not yet been determined 

what all services they will be providing.  

 

From now until January, we will not hold formal meetings and will give updates and reports via email. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:36pm 

Respectfully Submitted, Krysta Pennington 


